
Fax
To: Mr. Errol Chang (FCC) From: Belinda Lynn

(Bay Area Compliance Lab. Corp.)

Fax: Date: April 27, 2000

Phone: Pages: 1 (including cover)

Re: FCC ID application reference number

13686

CC:

þ  Urgent  ̈For Review þ Please Comment  ̈Please Reply ¨ Please Recycle

Hi, Mr. Chang:

The followings are the answers to your six questions to reference number 13686:

1. The output should be 10 mW, 100 mW in 731 Form is a typo error.

2. Please check the newly uploaded user manual, I re-scanned it.

3. Antenna gain for the base and handset should be 0 dB.

4. Please check the newly uploaded user manual, from page 9 to page 11, you could find the
“Operation Description”

5. We were using a notebook merely to automatically run the test program, which doesn’t indicate the
handset and base should operate with a computer or anything else.

6. Per your conversation with John, we are waiting your response to the above five answers.

If you need more info or have any other question, please inform me or Mr. John Chan.

Thanks for your help

Very truly yours,

Belinda Lynn

230 Commercial St., Ste. 2
Sunnyvale, CA 94086
Phone: 408.732.9162
Fax: 408.732.9164


